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REGULATORY DIVISION 

SITKA REGULATORY FIELD OFFICE 
POST OFFICE BOX 16 

SITKA, ALASKA 99835-0016 
 

February 2, 2015 
 
Regulatory Branch 
POA-2009-1064 
 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
Attention: John G. Matkowski  
888 First Street, NE  
Washington, DC 20426 
 
Dear Mr. Matkowksi: 
 
 This letter is in response to the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) invitation to participate as 
a cooperating agency regarding the Preliminary Draft Environmental Impact Statement (PDEIS) for the 
proposed Sweetheart Lake Hydroelectric Project proposal near Juneau, Alaska.   
 
 The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (Corps) has experienced several changes in staff and lapsed on the 
initial invitation.  The Corps would like to affirm our role as a cooperating agency.  
 
 Mr. Matthew Brody of our Juneau Field Office has been assigned to the Sweetheart Lake Hydroelectric 
Project.  You may contact him via email at Matthew.T.Brody@usace.army.mil, or by phone at (907) 790-4493, if 
you have questions.  
 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Linda Speerstra 
Chief, Southeast Section 

 
 CONCUR 
 Speerstra/7-0658  
 2/5/15/(1145) 
 LS/2009-1064coop 
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